
Just like Charlie Brown and Linus, we are 
looking for the “Great Pumpkin” and we are 
certain that we will be able to find many in 
Dawson’s Landing.

DAWSON’S 
LANDING 
HALLOWEEN 
EVENT

We will be awarding prizes for the top 3 
pumpkins, but fear not, win or lose, your 
GREAT pumpkin will be featured on our website 
and Facebook page! 

We can’t wait to see how you’ll wow us with 
your entries!

Pumpkins will be available for pick up at the 
Sterling Homes Showhome (155 Chelsea Road ) 
starting on October 20th until they run out. 
Don’t stress if they’re all gone – you can use 
your own pumpkin too!

Make your pumpkin GREAT however you like, 
carve it/paint it/add spots (who knows)!

Take a picture of your pumpkin and send it 
along with your contact info to 
admin@dawsonslandingoa.com by       
November 1st!
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